[Insert your address]

[Insert date]

[Insert your health fund]

[Insert health fund address]

Dear Sir/Madam,

Re:
Name: [Your name]

Membership number: [Your fund membership number]

I request that shiatsu treatments provided by Registered Members of the Shiatsu Therapy Association of Australia continue to be included in your table of benefits.

I am aware that the federal government has legislated to prohibit health funds from offering rebates for natural therapies from 1 April 2019.  I am also aware that the federal government left health funds with the option to offer ‘incentives’ for natural therapies such as shiatsu. 

The following points are important:

· The government’s decision to remove shiatsu rebates was based on a flawed and limited review that excluded quality research that wasn’t done in a specific 5-year period or in languages other than English. This review is subject to a complaint now before the health ombudsman.
· There is good quality research into shiatsu available worldwide that demonstrate its efficacy and safety. 
· Shiatsu has been included as a rebate by health funds for more than 20 years. 
It has been successfully regulated by associations and the health funds through audits and checks.

· Shiatsu training (Diploma of Shiatsu & Oriental Therapies HLT52215) is overseen and updated by the federal government’s Dept of Education & Training and industry bodies. 
Shiatsu therapy is important to my health. 
[Add your details, e.g. how long you have been having treatments, explain how shiatsu has assisted your health]
I believe that shiatsu should continue to be included in the cover you offer and would appreciate your urgent attention to this matter.

Yours faithfully,

